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7th June 22nd Ramadhan 1439 

 
Assalamu Alaiykum 

 
Dear Parents  
 
Prospectus / Re - Registration form 
 
All children will receive the re enrolment form in Madressah on Thursday 7th of June 2018 
 
Please ensure you check the form has your child’s name and your details any changes and please pay particular 
attention to our new Privacy Policy. 
 
Please amend as necessary and return by Thursday 21st June in the envelope provided allowing us to confirm your 
child’s place and class for the new Academic Year commencing on Wednesday 29th August. 

 
Results Day – Main Hall at Manor High School as we had it last year with several distinguished guests attending 
 
Our Annual Results evenings will be on the last 2 days of term for this year as follows: - 
 
– Session 1 – 4.30pm to 6.00pm - results evening will be on Wednesday 11th July from 6.00pm to 7.30pm 

o Madressah will be open as usual for Session 2 on this day from 6.00pm to 7.30pm 
– Session 2 – 6.00pm to 7.30pm - results evening will be on Thursday 12th July from 6.00pm to 7.30pm 

o Madressah will be open as usual for Session 1 on this day from 4.30pm to 6.00pm 
 
Arrival Time for the Results evening 
 
Please kindly arrive at 5.40pm and be seated by 5.50pm at the latest to ensure a prompt start at 6.00pm. Please 
arrive early in order to park correctly. 

 

All children must come in Madressah uniform and parents are required to dress appropriately. 
 
All children will receive their report on the day of the results with their teacher’s comments. 
 
Please kindly inform by email or text if you are unable to join us by Monday 2nd July to allow us to manage numbers. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all at our annual results evening at Manor High School  

 
Jazakallah Khair  
 
Zubeir / Faizal / Ashif 
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